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RSS/MoL/J/24/4 20" December 2022

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

Subject: Public Holiday

The National Ministry of Labour hereby informs all the Civil Service Institutions,

- Commissions, Diplomatic Missions, UN Agencies, International and National
Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) and the Public at large that Christmas
Holiday shall commence on Saturday, 24™ December 2022 until Tuesday 27™
December 2022. Work resumes on Wednesday, 28" December 2022.

The Public is also informed that Sunday, 1% January 2023 will be a public holiday
and that all employees shall resume work on Monday, 2™ January 2023.

Mary Hillary Wani Pitia
Undersecretary
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RSS-Juba
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